
 Mountain View Elementary PTSO 
 General Meeting Minutes 

 December 12, 2022 
 6:00 pm in MVES Library 

 Meeting called to order by:  Whitney Harbison, President 

 Attendance:  David Blackburn, Jodie Lemly, Natalie  Lea, Lauren Potter, Whitney 
 Harbison, Ashley Lambert, Chris Lambert, Sarah McLeese, and Rebekah Burch 

 Officer’s Reports: 
 Treasurer  : given by Chris Lambert 
 Beginning Budget Balance:  $4,124.85 

 Deposits since last meeting (Total $2,569.13): Magnet Sales ($221.00), Village Inn 
 Night ($520.00), Dollar Days ($304.00), Interest Paid ($4.13), Misc Deposit 
 ($1,520.00) 

 Withdrawls since last meeting (Total: $2,303.08): Rental/Supplies ($390.64), Staff 
 Appreciation ($364.92), Student Activities ($1,371.82), Supplies ($175.00) 

 Ending Balance:  $4,390.90 
 (Please note a more comprehensive budget report is available upon request) 

 New Business: 
 * Next Dollar Days is December 16-Tacky Sweater Day 
 * The PTSO Board is planning to do a small Christmas gift for all teachers/staff themed 
 “That’s A Wrap”. Wrapping paper, bows, and tape will be available for staff to choose to 
 help with last minute wrapping needs. There was a motion to add an additional $70 to 
 purchase bows and tape. The vote passed unanimously in favor. 
 *The next Staff Appreciation Day will be January 13, 2023, sponsored by First Baptist 
 Church West Jefferson. 
 *Village Inn Pizza MVES Fundraiser will resume in February. 
 * There was total of 20 online orders for Spirit Wear. Discussion was made about future 
 online ordering to include paper orders, as well as opening school store at beginning of 
 year opposed to December. Options also included selling Spirit Wear at Fall Festival 
 with merchandise visibly displayed. 

 Next Board Meeting: 	Monday.	January	23,	2023	@	6	pm	
	Minutes	respectfully	submitted	by	Natalie	Lea,	Secretary	
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